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Since positive identification by mail in ballot is nearly impossible since a photo ID is 

never presented we cannot know if citizens are voting or if the ballot cast was the 

actual voter named on the envelope or voter registry.  It is also impossible for the 

voter to know if their ballot was counted towards the candidate or measure of their 

choice.  To ensure vote integrity it is imperative that each voter knows how their vote 

was counted and vote by mail fails to do that.  Please vote for SB 210 and restore 

confidence in Oregon elections.  

Thank you. 


